Key, Lori

From: Sherri Coker

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 8:21 AM
To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: READ AT MEETING - ITEM #9

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I’'m writing to express my grave concern over the recent actions of Supervisor Linda Parks. She published the names of
her constituents who voiced grievances against her because of her resolution that was pushed through in January. She
didn’t have the consent of those individuals and was not authorized to make that information public. This is clearly a
breach of public trust.

Additionally, I’'m writing to ask the board to adopt a resolution protecting our God-given rights to make medical
decisions individually by passing a “Vaccine Resolution” stating that no private or public company in our county force
illegal vaccine mandates for citizens wishing to patronize their places of business.

Respectfully,

Sherri Coker



